THE AGE OF MARIE ANTOINETTE: A SKETCH OF THE PERIOD OF EUROPEAN REVIVAL WHICH CLAIMS AMONG ITS REPRESENTATIVES GOETHE, PRUDHON, GAINSBOROUGH, AND MOZART Published @ 2017 Trieste Publishing Pty Ltd

ISBN 9780649401246

The age of Marie Antoinette: A sketch of the period of European revival which Claims Among Its Representatives Goethe, Prudhon, Gainsborough, and Mozart by Charles Newton Scott

Except for use in any review, the reproduction or utilisation of this work in whole or in part in any form by any electronic, mechanical or other means, now known or hereafter invented, including xerography, photocopying and recording, or in any information storage or retrieval system, is forbidden without the permission of the publisher, Trieste Publishing Pty Ltd, PO Box 1576 Collingwood, Victoria 3066 Australia.

All rights reserved.

Edited by Trieste Publishing Pty Ltd. Cover @ 2017

This book is sold subject to the condition that it shall not, by way of trade or otherwise, be lent, re-sold, hired out, or otherwise circulated without the publisher's prior consent in any form or binding or cover other than that in which it is published and without a similar condition including this condition being imposed on the subsequent purchaser.

www.triestepublishing.com

CHARLES NEWTON SCOTT

THE AGE OF MARIE ANTOINETTE: A SKETCH OF THE PERIOD OF EUROPEAN REVIVAL WHICH CLAIMS AMONG ITS REPRESENTATIVES GOETHE, PRUDHON, GAINSBOROUGH, AND MOZART



The Age of Marie Antoinette.

OPINIONS OF THE PRESS ON THE FIRST EDITION.

- "A contemporaneous history of the art, literature, and ethics of the eighteenth century in Europe is the subject of this scholarly work, to which is added an appendix explanatory of the furniture, china, and marbles, belonging to the Louis XVI. period, which have been bequeathed to the nation by Mr. Jones, and stored in the Museum at South Kensington,"—VANITY FAIR, Yanuary 25, 1890.
- "Evidently the matter so pleasantly given in this book has been the result of a wide range of reading, which has enabled the author to treat his subject with impartiality and discrimination."—MORNING POST, December 5, 1889.
- "Thought, research, and discrimination have been expended in the construction of this compendious little book, and proportionate attention should be given to its perusal." . "With characteristic energy and accuracy, he makes reparation for the laxity of others, by his full, clear, concise description of the brilliant achievements, by his full, clear, concise description of the brilliant achievements the men and women whose genius and whose virtues shone resplendent in these days of tumult and infidelity."—WHITEHALL REVIEW, March 15, 1890.
- "A most learned work, and those interested in the renaissance, tempo Louis XVI., would find a valuable, nay, an indispensable text-book."—St. Stephen's Review, December 7, 1889.
- "It must be admitted that Mr. Scott argues the point with no mean ability. Indeed, the book, short as it is, shows evidence of careful study and accurate reflection, as well as an artistic sense of a high order."—St. James's Gazette, May 16, 1890.
- "In the first pages of his new volume the author of Foreglams of Christianity holds a brief for that eighteenth century which was so uncompromisingly denounced by Carlyle. His defence of that period is, however, a mere proem to a very able and enthusiastic appreciation of what he entitles the Louis Seize revival." . "The little volume is very dainty in its type and binding, which, in this respect, are quite in keeping with its subject and with the style in which that subject is treated."—ART REVIEW, April, 1890.
- "Mr. Scott is an enthusiast who would have delighted the heart of his namesake, the author of 'Waverley,'" . . "He regards the reign of Louis XVI. as having been a genuine renaissance of art and literature; and, so far as art is concerned, he fairly proves his case." . . "His pleasantly-written work will be read with satisfaction by all who are "Mérèsled" in the subject."—TRUTH, May 22, 1890
- "A piece of really scientific history, showing how successive changes in the eighteenth century spirit manifested themselves contemporaneously in all the civilised countries of Europe."—ECHO, December 28, 1889.

- "A short and well-written plea for a closer consideration of the merits of the latter end of the eighteenth century as an artistic period" . . "Will hardly be read without the instruction that comes of seeing familiar things in a new light."—Scotsman, November 18, 1889.
- "One can but regret that the author who has read and seen so much should have read and seen so ill."—Scors Observer, December 7, 1889.
- "Mr. Scott has clearly read much about 'The Age of Marie Antoinette,' and conveys his abounding knowledge with notable literary skill and grace,"—FREEMAN'S JOURNAL, December 13, 1889.
- "The essay is very well written, and spart from its theories, for which there is a good deal to be said, contains a great deal of interesting and out-of-the-way information." LITERARY WORLD, December 13, 1889.
- "He has a keen and cultivated sympathy for the poetic and artistic side of the history of the eighteenth century, and shows us a past fertile in genius."—EVENING NEWS AND POST, December 3, 1889.
- "Works out his subject with enthusiasm and taste. It is both a dainty and an interesting book."—GLASGOW HERALD, November 16, 1889.
- "Mr. Scott has no difficulty in maintaining his assertion that the time of Louis XVI. was one of the finest connoisseurship, and his little book will be enjoyed by all who take an interest in art."—LIVER-POOL DAILY POST, February 7, 1890.
- "Most book lovers are acquainted with the rare qualities of delicate workmanship and finish shown in the volumes issued from the Leadenhall Press, and it is on that account hardly necessary to do more here than to say that this charming little volume is worthy of the reputation of these aminent publishers."—(BELFAST) MORNING NEWS, December 6, 1889.
- "The Age of Marie-Antoinette, par M. Charles Newton Scott, vient tellement à son heure pour former l'épilogue de ce bruyant Centenaire, qu'il nous semble vraiment le Fait du Jour." "Nous reconnaissons un élève du Maître de la critique d'art contemporaine, l'illustre J. Ruskin."—LA PATRIE, December 19, 1889.
- "Nous sommes heureux de pouvoir reproduire l'article que la Patrie a consacré à son livre qui a trouvé en elle un juste appréciateur."—PETIT COURRIER DE BIARRITZ, December 29, 1889.

THE LEADENHALL PRESS, LTD., 50, LEADENHALL STREET, LONDON, E.C.

THE

AGE OF MARIE ANTOINETTE:

A SKETCH

OF THE PERIOD OF EUROPEAN REVIVAL.
WHICH CLAIMS AMONG ITS REPRESENTATIVES

GŒTHE,

PRUDHON, GAINSBOROUGH,

AND

MOZART.

REVISED EDITION.

27

CHARLES NEWTON SCOTT.



1905.

LONDON.

The Leadenhall Prefs, Ltd: 50, Leadenhall Street, E.C. Simpkin, Marshall, Hamilton, Kent & Co., Ltd.

New York : Charles Scribner's Sons, 153-157, Fifth Avenue.

H 759.05

HARVARD COLLEGE LIBRARY GIFT OF SINCLAIR KENNEDY OCT. 6, 1936

THE LEADENHALL PRESS, LTD: 50, LEADENHALL STERRY, LONDON, E.C. B 3,330.

DEDICATED

70

RAOUL SOUFFLOT DE MAGNY

AND

EMILE MAYNIEL,

KIND FRIENDS AND RARE CRITICS,

WHO MADE ME APPRECIATE THE LOUIS XVI. RENASCENCE,

AND TO

THE REVERED MEMORY

OF

COUNT MONIER DE LA SIZERANNE,

WHOSE CHARMING POSM,

"MARIE ANTOINETTE",

MADE ME APPRECIATE ITS CHARMING HEROINE.

